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Next week, families have the opportunity to participate in virtual Parent/Teacher Conferences. Please 
remember that February 9 – 12 are early release days. 

Grab and Go Meals/Supper Meal Kits 

Grab and Go meals are available every Monday from 6:30 to 10:30 a.m. Families can pick up seven breakfasts, 
seven lunches and five snacks per child. Meals are available for free for all children age 18 and younger. 

Families are loving the free supper meal kits!  Nutrition Services is now taking registrations for the  February 
19 meal which will be an Asian theme including tangerine chicken, teriyaki chicken, whole grain fried rice, 
fruits, vegetables and milk. Interested families must sign up weekly by Thursday at 4 p.m. Meals will be 
available to pick up on Friday mornings the following week from 8:00 to 10:00 a.m. 

SUPPER MEAL KIT SIGN UP 

*Please make a note that there is no school Monday, February 15, in observance of the Presidents Day 
holiday. This means the Grab and Go meal service will move to Tuesday, February 16. 

For more information or special dietary needs, contact Nicole Augustine at 602-



 
 

 

 

 

5 de febrero, 2021 





 
 

 
Si tienen cualesquier preguntas, favor de enviar un correo electrónico 
a wesdcommserv@wesdschools.org o llamar al 602-347-2657.  Pueden mantenerse informados al visitar 
nuestra página de Actualizaciones de COVID del WESD en www.wesdschools.org/covidupdates. 

Gracias por su continuo apoyo. Superaremos esto unidos. 

Atentamente, 

 

Dr. Paul Stanton 

Superintendente 

 

 

 


